
Laura Hill <laurahill454@gmail.com> Wed, May 20, 2020 at 12:13 PM 
To: "Medranda, Francisco" <fmedranda@northmiamifl.gov> 
Cc: Scott Galvin <scott@scott-galvin.com>, jose.arrojo@miamidade.gov 
Bcc: stephanie.kienzle@gmail.com 

So, the City of North Miami did not receive or track any earned revenue for Superbowl weekend? The ticketing 
agency provided no documentation of numbers of tickets sold? No point of sale information was given to the 
City from beverage sales?  
 
I'm very confused. Why would this be the case?  
 
Or are departments just not turning over publicly requested information? 
 
Has to be one or the other.  
 
Please advise. It's been an unreasonable amount of time.  
 
Laura Hill 

 

 


